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Erich Reidell, Principal 
8855 Erie Road, Angola, NY  14006 Phone: (716) 926-2400 Fax: (716) 549-4374 

E-mail: ereidell@lakeshorecsd.org 

 

 
December 2016 
 
Dear Seventh & Eighth Grade Parents/Guardians: 
 
This year the Middle School is planning a special event for 7th & 8th grade students.  On 
Friday December 16, 2016 from 7:00 – 9:00 PM, the eighth grade class will be sponsoring 
a 7th & 8th grade Winter Dance.   
 
This event will be chaperoned by Middle School personnel and the Middle School’s 
standards of appropriate behavior and dress will be strictly enforced.  In addition to the 
general behavior expectations of the Middle School, the following rules will be in effect to 
ensure the safety and well being of all students attending the event. 
 

1. This event is open to Lake Shore Middle School seventh and eighth grade  
students only. 

 
2. Students must be in attendance for the entire event.  If for any reason, a parent  

wishes to have a child released early, written permission must be given to the  
head chaperone when the student arrives.  Also, no one will be admitted past  
7:30 PM, unless accompanied into the building by an adult. 

 
3. Any Middle School student who, the week of the dance, is placed in the internal  

suspension room (for any amount of time), or has been placed on Out of 
School suspension since the previous event, will not be admitted.   

 
Admission to this event will be $5.00.  Refreshments will be available during the dance at no 
extra cost.  Tickets will be pre-sold in the cafeteria prior to the dance.   
 
Parents are reminded that this is not a formal event.  Together with the 8th Grade Class 
Officers, it has been decided that students are not to wear jeans.  Any student who arrives 
wearing jeans will not be admitted.  Students are encouraged to take pride in their 
appearance.  Instead of jeans we suggest casual slacks or other informal clothing.  It is not 
recommended that special outfits be purchased.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Erich Reidell, Principal    Katy Berner-Wallen, Assistant Principal 
Lake Shore Middle School   Lake Shore Middle School 


